
The National Institutes of Health, All of Us Journey Comes to WCM 

 

Tomorrow, Weill Cornell Medicine hosts a traveling exhibit from the National Institutes of Health to 
raise awareness about the All of Us Research Program and the opportunity for community members 
to participate. The All of Us Journey mobile unit will be visiting Weill Cornell Medicine and 
NewYork-Presbyterian, on the corner of East 68th Street and York Avenue, TOMORROW, 
August 24, from 11:00 am to 4:30 pm, as part of a 37-week national tour. 
 
The All of Us Research Program, part of the Precision Medicine Initiative, is an ambitious effort to 
gather data from 1 million or more people living in the United States to accelerate research and 
improve health. The program is open to people both healthy and sick, from all communities. Unlike a 
single research study focused on a specific disease or community, All of Us will serve as a national 
research resource to inform thousands of studies, covering a wide range of health conditions.  
 
The National Institutes of Health All of Us Research Program has been awarded to Weill Cornell 
Medicine in collaboration with NewYork-Presbyterian, Columbia University Medical Center, and 
Harlem Hospital. There are six additional consortiums across the country. 
 
Learn how what makes you different can impact your health. Visit the All of Us Journey when it stops 
at WCM! 
 
When: 11:00 am - 4:30 pm, Thursday, August 24 
Where: Corner of 68th Street and York Avenue 
 
Become one of a million. If you’re interested in participating, please email AllofUs-
Cornell@med.cornell.edu to schedule your appointment. 
 
More questions? See: joinallofus.org #JoinAllofUs 
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